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11th August 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

GCSE Results Day – Thursday, 12th August 2021 

We are looking forward to welcoming Year 11 students and parents into school tomorrow to collect their 

GCSE results between 8.30am to 11.30am. 

Please arrive via the front entrance to school.  There will be a clearly marked one-way system in place to 

and from the hall where results will be handed out. 

The safety of the whole community is of paramount importance to us, so we encourage everybody to wear 

a face mask whilst in the building please. 

To support students fully, members of staff will be available to discuss their next steps.  If there are any 

concerns about the grades awarded, guidance will be available both in school tomorrow and on the 

website.  

We hope all our Year 11 students have the success they deserve.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

N.G. Wrightson 

Headteacher 

 

 

 
 


